
Email for Targeted Distribution:

Hello,

The U.S. Census Bureau is looking for people who work at soup kitchens to participate in focus groups 

about how to best count the population using these services in the Census. 

Focus groups will be virtual using Microsoft Teams and will last approximately 90 minutes. They will take

place in January and February 2024. 

If you are interested, please contact [name] at [phone number] or [email] to learn more. Mention “Soup 

Kitchen Focus Groups” when contacting [name]. 

Please share this with any other people who you think may be qualify and interested. 

Sincerely,

[contact]

BOC Broadcast:

The U.S. Census Bureau is looking for people who work at soup kitchens to participate in focus groups 

about how to best count the population using these services in the Census. 

Focus groups will be virtual using Microsoft Teams and will last approximately 90 minutes. They will take

place in January and February 2024. 

If you know of someone who might qualify, please contact [name] at [phone number] or [email] to learn

more. Mention “Soup Kitchen Focus Groups” when contacting [name].


